
March 27, 2019

Spring into cleaning season

Resident-volunteers are encouraged to engage in some spring cleaning via the Town of 
Vienna’s next Clean-Up Day, which runs 9 a.m.-noon Saturday, April 6.

All volunteers, including students, Boy and Girl Scouts, and anyone willing to lend a hand, are 
welcome. Please meet at the Town Green at 9 a.m. Wear clothing in which you are comfortable 
getting down in the muck. Contact john.king@viennava.gov to sign up and with any inquiries.
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